
Boiler Inspection Alert – Damarc Quality 

 

March 3, 2016 

We have learned that Damarc Quality Inspection Services LLC has been contacting parishes, 

schools, and agencies in the Archdiocese of Milwaukee trying to set appointments to perform the 

state-required boiler inspection.   DO NOT SCHEDULE AN INSPECTION WITH DAMARC!  

DO NOT LET THEM INTO YOUR FACILITY TO INSPECT YOUR EQUIPMENT.  THEY 

ARE NOT APPROVED BY CATHOLIC MUTUAL TO INSPECT YOUR BOILERS. 

Travelers BoilerRE is the company who should inspect your boilers as part of the Archdiocese of 

Milwaukee Participants’ Protected Self-Insurance Program.  The boiler inspection service is an 

important part of your coverage and there is no separate charge for it.  The boiler coverage and 

inspection service are included in the cost of the protected self-insurance program.  

 Please contact Catholic Mutual’s local office at 262-255-6906 if you have any questions.  

 Thank you. 

 


